
ALMONT VILLAGE 

NOTICE 

 

October 19, 2020, will be the last day for brush pick-up in the Village of Almont. Emterra will 

pick up yard waste and leaves in containers marked with an X, or in biodegradable yard waste 

bags until the last garbage day in November.  

Leaf Collection will tentatively begin on the third week of October and run until the Monday 

before Thanksgiving, or until the first heavy snow whichever comes first.  

Please do not place leaves to the curb until close to the start date. Leaves piled on the road 

surface can make stopping difficult, and piles of leaves can obscure potholes, curbs, and street 

markings. Debris blown onto our roadways can also clog our storm drains. Residents will be 

notified to remove any leaves placed in the roadway. Please keep rocks and sticks out of the 

leaf piles as it can damage equipment. The DPW only collects leaves raked to the curb in the 

fall. 

Kimberly J. Keesler 

Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 
 


